
Wednesday, April 19, 2017
6:30 PM

All fifth grade students and their parents are invited to attend a maturation 
program Wednesday, April 19th at 6:30 PM.  The boys will meet in the lunch-

room with Mike Cottam and the girls will gather in the gym with Carrie Ann Kemp.

We encourage you to attend this meeting with your student.  It is informative 
and helps both parents and students as questions arise.

** Students must be accompanied by a parent or guardian**


